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Town of Rowley

Board of Health

39 Central Street

P. O. Box 783

Massachusetts 01969

Tel. (978) 948-2231




        Email: health@townofrowley.org
Memo

To:
 Septic Design Engineers
 
From:
., Tom Mannetta, Health Agent, Rowley Board of Health
Date:
 June 30, 2023


Re:     As-Built Plan Requirements
Please provide the following additional information on septic system as-built plans submitted to this office.

1. The locations and logs of all soil testing done on the lot.

2. System design calculations indicated the design flow.

3. Wetlands and associated buffer zones.

4. System reserve area.

5. Benchmark location and elevation.

6. Indicate any variances that were approved for the design. 

7. Locus map

8. Water service going to dwelling.

9. Please indicate “No Garbage Grinder Allowed”.

10. Please include any other information required by Title V.

Thank you for your attention in this matter. If you have any questions, please call me on my mobile number at 978-857-0482.

